Document Number: D05817-A-A2127
PD Ref.: LX 1-3284
Date: Oct. 1, 2022

4M Change Notice

LXMS Series

Dear. Valued Customer

Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.

This is the official notification that some of our products' 4M Change will be proceeded as detailed below.
Please review this, and confirm that you will expect to receive products after this 4M Change.

Your understanding and support are highly appreciated.

1. Product Type, Changes, and Customer/Murata/Alternative Part Numbers:
Murata P/N: LXMSAPHAO08-136
LXMSAPHA17-176

Changes:
Before Change | After Change
Adhesive material of bi-adhesive tape
Acrylic solvent-based adhesive | Acrylic emulsion adhesive

Please refer to the attached documents for detailed Part Numbers' information.
2. Reasons/Background:

The current bi-adhesive tape will be EOL.

So we will change it to the new one.

This change notification does not bring any "muRata P/N change".
3. Products Before and After the Change:

There are no changes of the products' quality, characteristics, and specifications.
4. Change Schedule:

The new products' delivery will be started sequentially

after the date in below and after all the stock of current products are shipped out.

Delivery Start of the new products May. 1, 2023
5. Contact Window:

Should you have any questions or concerns,

please contact Murata Sales, Representative, or Distributor in your area.

Truly Yours. Thank you.
Murata Manufacturing, Co., Ltd.
RFID Business Department, Business Incubation Center.
Director
Masamichi Ando





